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One Ministries, Inc. (OMI) respectfully requests a petition to reconsider the minor modification for 

KKPM-CD.  One Ministries, Inc. never received a 30-day notice from the Commission and therefore 

apologizes for not responding within the 30-day period.  It was unaware that a letter had been sent out. 

Nevertheless, the dismissal letter did not address OMI’s waiver request to move 39 miles. 

OMI respectfully requests that the Commission first address the merits of OMI waiver request to move 

39 miles.  The dismissal letter stated the reason for dismissal was a move of more than 30 miles but 

made no mention about the waiver request being acted upon. 

OMI had originally requested an increase in power to help overcome interference that will soon be seen 

from KBCW because of KBCW being repacked to co-channel 28 just 105 miles away.  After months of the 

application sitting, the applicant instead amended to request a waiver to move 39 miles south.  This 

proposed move would help overcome the onslaught of interference over the northern part of the 

Sacramento area that is covered by KKPM-CD.   OMI has another LPTV to the north (KKRM-LD) that will 

continue to serve the Chico area.  However, this proposed waiver request to move KKPM-CD will 

preserve viewership in the Yuba and Sacramento areas.  Likewise, the Commission has granted a similar 

request in the Sacramento market for KCSO-LD to move 44 miles.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Keith J. Leitch 

President and Engineer, One Ministries, Inc. 


